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D.S. Cole Growers and Pleasant View Gardens Open House

8/3/2017 - 8/3/2017

Loudon, New Hampshire
A joint Open House event with D.S. Cole Growers and Pleasant View Gardens, both of Loudon, New Hampshire. Both businesses will open their beautiful
greenhouses and gardens to the industry for their 21st annual event, featuring their high-quality material, info sessions, and a tasty lunch spread.

The Open Houses are free, but they'd prefer if you registered in advance. Contact D.S. Cole Growers at (603)783-9561 (office@dscolegrowers.com,
www.dscolegrowers.com) or Pleasant View Gardens at (603) 435-8361 (shanah@pwpvg.com, www.pwpvg.com).



